
 

February 3, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Steve Brunk, Chairperson 

House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 149-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Brunk: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2523 by House Committee on Federal and State 

Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2523 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2523 would give health care providers, health care facilities, and health care facility 

administrators the right to refuse to participate in abortion procedures. 

 

 Passage of HB 2523 would have no fiscal effect on the Board of Healing Arts or the 

Kansas Department of Health and Environment. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Aaron Dunkel, KDHE 

 Cathy Brown, Healing Arts  


